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BY: Pakou Ly, Communications

Lakewalk Trail in Canal Park Undergoing Maintenance

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is conducting maintenance on the Lakewalk Trail between the Sister Cities Park and the Aerial Lift
Bridge due to the recent high winds and snow events making the trail impassable. The trail is covered with beach rock and ice
accumulation. The City requests that the public not use this particular segment of the Lakewalk Trail at this time to allow City staff
time to conduct their work. City crews are working to clear the paved bituminous trail by Wednesday for public access.

During the winter season, the City typically maintains only the bituminous side of the split Lakewalk Trail in Canal Park.
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